RECEIVED NYSCEF: 08/19/2015

GEORGE F. MATOUK

December 21, 1998

Mr. Mark G. Ackermann Senior Vice President External and Corporate Affairs Saint Vincents Hospital and Medical Center 153 West 11th Street New York, NY 10011 5,500,000,000

Dear Mark:

Priscilla and I are sending the enclosed check in memory of Virginia. We would like \$5,000 to be allocated for parent education and, if possible, the balance for something that might be needed in the cancer unit dedicated to Virginia's memory. Please call me at your convenience to discuss this.

Merry Christmas to you, your family, and all our friends at St. Vincents.

Sincerely,

George F. Matouk



Karl P. Adler, M.D.

President
Chief Executive Officer

February 1, 1999

Saint Vincents Hospital and Medical Center

153 West 11th Street New York, NY 10011 Telephone 212 604-7500 Fax 212 604-7533



Academic Medical Center of New York Medical College Mr. and Mrs. George F. Matouk 101 Central Park West #11-F New York, New York 10023

Dear Priscilla and George:

On behalf of Saint Vincents Hospital and Medical Center, it is my special pleasure to acknowledge your generous tax-deductible contribution of \$10,000 in memory of Virginia Matouk. As requested, \$5,000 will be restricted to the Parent Education Program and \$5,000 will be allocated to The Saint Vincents Comprehensive Cancer Center. I would be delighted to speak with you about ways to honor Virginia's memory.

Priscilla and George, you have been and continue to be among Saint Vincent's most loyal friends and ardent supporters. Your dedication and commitment to the Hospital and its Auxiliary have enabled us to attain many of our goals in the past and provide us with strength and inspiration for the future.

On behalf of the Saint Vincent's family and the many people we serve, who are the true beneficiaries of your generosity, please accept my heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely,

Karl P. Adler, M.D.